



Lavender Bay Leisure stroll

On 16 September 2015, we were so blissful to have wonderful weather. We started our leisure stroll from Milsons Point Station to Lavender Bay with frequent stops for taking photos, then visited the secluded Wendy Whiteley's Secret Garden.

After lunch, we went to the "Hong Kong in Miniature" exhibition which showcases handmade miniature models.

End-of-Year Activity in Sydney

This end-of-year activity was held on Friday 13 November 2015, and attended by 12 alumnae. Everyone enjoyed a delicious buffet lunch at the Central Coast Leagues Club, followed by a visit to the wonderful and scenic Gosford Regional Gallery and Edogawa Commemorative (Japanese) Garden. It was great weather and great fun. Thank you to the organizers, Esther and Sabrina.

Miss Lily Chow's Visit



Sydney Alumnae Welcomes Miss Lily Chow in October 2015

